Dear ……..,
Encouraged by the recent developments in the Bulgarian higher education system, I am writing to express my willingness to initiate a dialogue between our two organizations. 
International College – Albena is a higher education institution which provides teaching and training in areas such as hotel management, tourism, international business, marketing and management. Our portfolio boasts two English read programmes: Hotel Management and International Business and Management Studies. Upon graduation our students are awarded Bachelor degrees. Here is a list of our existing programmes:
MARKETING AND MANAGEMENT (language of teaching – Bulgarian)
MARKETING AND MANAGEMENT (language of teaching – English; specialization INTERNATIONAL BUSINESS AND MANAGEMENT)
MARKETING AND MANAGEMENT OF HOSPITALITY AND TOURISM (language of instruction – Bulgarian)

HOTEL MANAGEMENT (language of instruction – English)

HOTEL MANAGEMENT (language of instruction – Bulgarian)

Currently we are expanding our list of key partners, while maintaining the firm relationships with our existing ones. To this end, Ms. Svetla Stoyanova (Vice Rector International Cooperation) and I will be visiting the UK from June 9 to June 16, and we would like to meet some of the people who are responsible for the academic affairs in your organization – heads of departments or programme directors. We will be interested in programmes related to international business, hospitality, catering, marketing and applied business computing.
